

1100 Marie Mount Hall College Park, Maryland 20742-4111 Tel: (301) 405-5805 Fax: (301) 405-5749 http://www.senate.umd.edu

October 28, 2010

Dr. Laura Rosenthal Chair, CORE Committee 3106 Tawes Hall College Park, MD 20742

Dear Dr. Rosenthal,

The Senate Executive Committee (SEC) reviewed your request to grant the CORE Committee an extension to the deadline on the "Transition of the Senate CORE Committee" (Senate Doc. No. 10-11-13) charge. Since implementation of the new General Education plan has been delayed until the Fall 2012 semester, this extension will not negatively impact the process. The SEC met on October 27, 2010 and voted to grant your request for an extension of the deadline for the charge to March 14, 2011.

Please coordinate with Chelsea Benincasa to submit your report to the SEC. Thank you for your committee's work on this important step in the implementation process.

Sincerely,

Linda Mabbs

Chair

Cc: Chelsea Benincasa